
CSCA SUPERSPRINT SERIES
Round 5: Luddenham Raceway
Sunday 24 November 2024

You are invited to participate in the CSCA Supersprint Series Round 5 hosted by Triumph
Sports Owners Association (NSW) at Luddenham Raceway on Sunday 24 November 2024.

The event is open to financial members of-

Austin Healey Owners Club, Club Lotus Australia, Jaguar Drivers Club, BRZ Owners Club,
Morgan Owners Club, MG Car Club Limited (Sydney), MG Car Club (Newcastle), MX5
Owners Club, Sprite Car Club of Australia, Thoroughbred Sports Car Club, Triumph Sports
Owners Association, Plus other Motorsport Australia affiliated car clubs at the discretion of the
Secretary
.
Entrants must also register their entry with Luddenham Raceway directly-
https://kiosk.bmileisure.com/luddenham/register

Enties open; 23 September 2024
Entries close: 9 November 2024

Please read the CSCA class tables in the Supplementary Regulations to obtain the
correct class BEFORE you try and enter! Please discuss with YOUR Club Sporting
Secretary!!

Ensure your Club Memberships and RTA/MA/AASA licences are up to date and
remember to bring them on the day, or you cannot run!

We will issue you with a Competition Number if you do NOT have one reserved.
Competition numbers & blue triangles will be available for purchase at Registration at
$2.50 each.

We look forward to receiving your entry!

Phillip Lamour:
Ph; 02 95381835
Mob: 0407 191 299
E-mail- motorsport@tsoansw.org.au
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